
	

JANUARY 8, 2015 

REF: 2015_APNAIMS_3039_ICU 
To:  Jeff Webb 

President, International Cheer Union 
 
 
	

Dear President Webb, 
Dear International Cheer Union (ICU), 
  
On behalf of AIMS (Alliance of Independent Recognised Members of Sport), please accept 
this letter as AIMS’s confirmation of the following: 
  
1.      The International Cheer Union (ICU) is a full member of AIMS and SportAccord since 
May 2013 
 
2.      The International Cheer Union (ICU) is recognized as the world governing body for the 
Sport of Cheerleading, and all matters related to it 
 
3.      The International Cheer Union (ICU) World Championships is the official World 
Championships for the Sport of Cheerleading 
 
  
Should you require any further information, please contact me at your absolute convenience. 
  
Warmest regards, 
  
 
 
 
 
Stephan Fox 

AIMS PRESIDENT  
SPORT ACCORD COUNCIL MEMBER 
 


